
 

 

             Princeton Agricultural Commission 
 

September 1, 2010 

Attendance:  Board Members:                                                                                                   

Charlie Stimson, Walter Gowey, Jane Fife (alternate), Nancy Ackerman 

 

Guests in attendance: 

John Mirick 

� Minutes approved for August  2010 

� We finalized the Princeton Farm Brochure 

� We reviewed the bids from the 4 printing firms to print our Farm 

Brochure and we chose Citius Printing & Graphics, LLC. They came 

highly recommended and also had the lowest bid. 

� We are hoping to have the printing completed as soon as possible. 

� We were very pleased that John Mirick has consented to join us as 

a member of the Princeton Agricultural Commission. 

� The board voted in John Mirick as a member of the Board. 

� Discussed the upcoming Hey Day/Farm Day on Saturday October 

2, 2010 from 11:00 AM till 4:00 PM. 

 

 

� Next Meeting October 6, 2010 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Walter Gowey 

 


